
PUBLIC NOTICE

Public notice is hereby given that the Lakewood Township Zoning Board of
Adjustment meeting scheduled for Monday, February 3, 2014 at 7:00 P.M. in the
Lakewood Municipal Building, Auditorium, has been cancelled.

This meeting has been rescheduled for February 10, 2014 at 7:00 P.M., in the
Lakewood Municipal Building, Auditorium, 231 Third Street, Lakewood, New
Jersey.

All matters scheduled for the February 3rd meeting will be heard on February 10th

meeting. There shall be no further notice of hearing on the matters.

Francine Siegel, Secretary

Zoning Board of Adjustment


